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Eakring Echo 

RUMMIKUB & KURLING 
 

The next Meetings – Thursday 2nd, 16th, and 
30th November   2.00 – 4.00pm. in the Cator 
Hall.  

Please come and have a go. 
 
Please note that there are no meetings in          
December. 

MOBILE LIBRARY  
 

The next scheduled visit is for  
Monday 13th November 
11.00am Savile Arms 
11.20am Triumph Road. 

 

St. Andrew's Church Eakring 
Beautiful village church, open seven days a week. 

For details on weddings and baptisms,  

please contact Heather 01623 870517. 

EAKRING NODDING DONKEYS 
(Formerly Eakring Village Friends) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Are holding a “Children In Need” Fundraising 
party on Friday 17th November in the Cator 

Hall from 7.30pm.. 

£2.50 entry fee.  Children under 5 are free. 
Raffle and auction. 
Feel free to bring your own fuddle! 

All monies raised will be donated to “Children 

in Need”. 
Should anyone like to donate a raffle/auction 
prize we would be very grateful. 

For further details please contact Marion on 
07846 204530 or Pete on 07815 181152.. 

As Frankie Valli would say “Let’s make this a 

night to remember”.  A warm welcome to       
everyone. 
Forthcoming events :- 
Saturday 23rd December - Bake Off 

Sunday 31st December New Years Eve Party. 

This month’s Edition is Sponsored by:- 

Heather and Robert Brown of Back Lane. 

EAKRING WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The October Meeting was very interesting, Mr. 
Tim Hodge, from the Samaritans, explained how 
the volunteers dealt with problems from the    
public 24 hours every day of the year.  It is a    
voluntary organisation and relies solely on       
donations.  After a questions and answers       
session, Heather Brown thanked the Speaker for 
all the good work they do.  
 

The next Meeting is on Tuesday 21st             
November 7.15pm the Cator Hall. 
Speaker – Susan Plamping 
Subject – “Crafting” 
Refreshments – Heather Brown, Margaret       
Coupland 
Vote of Thanks – Margaret Berryman  
 

AUTUMN QUIZ 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Quiz, it 
was a great night with everyone enjoying     
themselves.  A big thank you to the Quiz      
Masters and to everyone who helped with 
providing food and serving it.  A good night.  
Congratulations to the winners - “Old Speckled 
Hen”. 



ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Services at Eakring for November are shown       
below:- 
 

Sunday   5th  November  9.00am 
Worship for All Heather Brown  
 

Sunday 12th  November      10.30am 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY SERVICE 
  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 19th November  9.00am 
Worship for All              Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 26th November  9.00am 
Worship for All Heather Brown 
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EAKRING PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The next meeting is Wednesday 8th November, 
7.30pm in the Cator Hall. 

 

FORWARD PLANNING 
 

WINE TASTING GROUP 
 

If you enjoy wine come and join us for a fun 
evening on Friday 1st December at the Cator 
Hall.  The price is £15 for approximately twelve 
tastings followed by a light supper.   If you are 
interested contact Mary Cheyne on 07546962299 
or email: marycheyne2241@hotmail.co.uk. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Georgina & Vinny Crosby are celebrating 
their 30th Wedding Anniversary on 6/11/23 
and would like to thank our special Eakring 
friends for their love & support during the 
last 3 difficult years, S&B,A&N,J&L,J&M. 
Most of all thanks to Vinny for  having the 
courage to convert a stable into our      
beautiful forever home on Brail Lane. 
Georgina Crosby. 

THANK YOU 
 

Our dog Lucy and I do voluntary work for ‘Pets 
As Therapy’ and held a ‘Wear It Pink’ event at 
the infant school we visit to raise funds for the 
‘Breast Cancer Now’ charity.  We would like to 
thank those who donated and if you would still 
like to make a donation, no matter how large or 
small, please visit https://justgiving.com/page/
tracy-welch. Thank you.  Tracy Welch, Side 
Lane. 

EARLY NOTIFICATION - EAKRING ECHO TO FINISH PUBLICATION IN 2024. 
 
The Eakring Echo was first published in May 1988 and since then it has been produced and delivered to 
all households in the village on a monthly basis  I have decided that after more than 35 years it has 
reached the end of its natural life and from April 2024 the Echo will no longer be published.  Everyone 
who receives their Echo by email will be contacted to determine how they wish their personal data to be 
dealt with.  Updates over the next few months.  Thank you to everyone.  Jennifer. 
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